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21/06/17 

Re: Eid Celebrations and Craft Fair 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I have been informed that Eid celebrations this year will either be on Sunday 25th June or 
Monday 26th June. 
 
Please be aware that if Eid is on Sunday, Monday will be a school day and all children will 
be expected to be in school. If Eid is on Monday, this will be an authorised day of absence 
for all children celebrating the end of the month of Ramadan. All children will then be 
expected to be in school on Tuesday 27th June. 
 
On Tuesday the 27th of June, we will be holding our own Eid parties. All children can come to 
school in non-uniform (some children might want to show off their Eid clothes) for a donation 
of 50p which will be given to The Community Light House Foundation to support their cause. 
All children should also bring in their charity boxes on this day. We do not require you to 
send any food into school as we will be providing the food for the party. The party will take 
place after lunch so normal procedures for lunch will be followed. 
 
If your child has any confirmed allergies (even if you have already informed the school), 
please complete the slip below and return it to the office. 
 
The children have been taking part in Art and DT projects. On Tuesday, there will be a craft 
fair in school at lunchtime and children can purchase the wonderful craft creations made for 
50p. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish all families celebrating this weekend Eid Mubarak and 
may you all have a happy and blessed Eid. Enjoy these amazing days and remember those 
who need our help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Nicole Delamere 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s Name:                                                                           Class: 
 
Confirmed list of allergies: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent Signature:………………………………….. 
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